
 

Dear Provider Community,

You're cordially invited to join us for a presentation hosted by the Department of 
Health Care Finance (DHCF), where we'll unveil our Fiscal Year 2025 budget.

 

Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 

Time: 2:00 pm 

Location: Old Council Chamber, 1st floor, 441 4th St. NW

Please note that this will be an in-person meeting. 

This presentation promises to be an insightful and engaging session as we share
our strategic plans and initiatives for the upcoming fiscal year. As valued 
partners in healthcare delivery, your presence and participation are invaluable to 
us.

This event offers a unique opportunity for you to gain firsthand knowledge of 
our budgetary priorities and allocations, ensuring alignment and collaboration as 
we work towards shared goals. We'll discuss key strategies aimed at enhancing 
healthcare access, quality, and equity for all Medicaid beneficiaries. 

 



Your input and feedback are crucial to our continuous improvement efforts.
Together, let's shape the future of Medicaid services in our community.

Mark your calendars for Thursday, April 11th at 2:00 pm and don't miss out 
on this chance to be at the forefront of shaping a brighter and healthier
tomorrow. 

We eagerly anticipate your attendance at this enlightening presentation.

Warm regards,

Team DHCF

When:       Thursday, April 11, 2024 

Time:        2:00 pm

Location:  Old Council Chambers, 1st Floor South  

                 Marion Barry Jr. Building 

                 441 4th Street NW 

                *Closest Metro Station: Judiciary Square Station* 

                *Closest Bikeshare:441 4th Street NW* 


